
wom0ens
Interests
Now
Centered
on
Five
Simps'pon,
Suits,

4/

W E have flot broughtthese suits to your
notice before in print-but
some enterprising women
discovered them as soon as
they were brought on the
floor, and our racks were
besieged. But we have a
wonderfully complete stock
of- these particular garm-
ents. It wiII be very much,
to your advantage to see
these suits before buying
elsewhere. They are ex-
ceptional value.

Glance Over
These Details

Cloths -Wide weave
* diagoiials, serges, Eng-
lish worsteds, broadcloth,
Ve netIan s.

Colore-Blacks, navy,
wisteria, ashes of roses,
amethyst, green, browNn.

Tilorig-Man tail-
ored," collars and shoul-
ders designed along the
very latest lîiies-you'il

<like the "hang" of them.

Prices $12.50, $15.00,
$16.5o, $18.5o, $25.00.

These Suits wiIl make
a strong appeal to, every
wvoman of refinement -

Don't miss seeing them-

3rd Floor.

THrE

ROBERT SIMPSON
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COMPANY
LIMITED


